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paperback. Book Condition: New. Ship out in 2 business day, And Fast shipping, Free Tracking number will be
provided a<er the shipment.Paperback. Pub Date: 2008 Publisher: Liaoning Science and Technology Press
Information title: technical secondary or tertiary care professional pro forma Essentials series - surgical nursing
pro forma Essentials List Price: 25.00 yuan Author: Qu years HE Liu Wei Press: Liaoning Science and Technology
Publishing Date: January 1. 2008 ISBN: 9.787.538.152.210 words: Page: Revision: 1 Binding: Folio: 16 commodity
identification: asinB0013G9EIY Editor's Choice secondary liter The tertiary care professional pro forma
Essentials series &middot; surgical care pro forma Essentials published by Liaoning Science and Technology
Press. Summary secondary school liters tertiary care professional pro forma Essentials series &middot; surgical
care pro forma Essentials in accordance with the requirements of the examination syllabus. organize. and
summed up the knowledge you need to master. and strive to provide candidates &ldquo; practical guidance.
targeted &rdquo; review the pro forma book. The secondary school liters college nursing profession pro forma
Essentials series &middot; surgical care pro forma Essentials is written in accordance with the requirements of
the secondary nursing major surgical care syllabus and national nursing licensing examinations qualifying
examination outline is divided into 18 chapters. Each chapter includes examination focused practice questions
and answers to explain. Exam outline requirements closely focus. concentrate. refined knowledge points.
mainly on the important and diKicult surgical system diseases. students must master the content; exercises
There are five kinds of questions. the conceptual. fill in the blank. multiple-choice. answer. short answer and
essay questions; succinctly and focus on knowledge point of systematic. detailed answers to exercises answer.
strengthen candidates refresher eKect. In addition there are three sets of integrated simulation questions and
answers succinctly. for applications that require strengthening exercises in the exam. candidates sprint. The
book contains...
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